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Illinois Public Health Association Announces Expansion with New 
Office in Chicago 

 
New office opening in Chicago, Illinois to support continuing growth in services for local 
health departments and community-based organizations. 
 
SPRINGFIELD, IL – The Illinois Public Health Association (IPHA), a leader in the field of public health advocacy and 
education, is expanding its offices to the Chicagoland area this spring with a presence on the University of Illinois 
Chicago (UIC) campus to accommodate continuing growth and future development plans. The new office will be 
located at 
 
“The decision to expand our presence into Chicago was a logical step in the growth of our Association,” said Tom 
Hughes, executive director. “IPHA is tremendously excited about expanding to a location which not only fits our 
strategic needs but gives us a new landscape to build relationships with Chicago’s community-based organizations 
and officials.” 
 
Illinois Public Health Association 
The Illinois Public Health Association is the oldest and largest public health association in the State of Illinois, 
powered by more than 6,000 public health professionals and advocates. As one of the largest affiliates of the 
American Public Health Association, IPHA is widely recognized as a leader in the field of public health advocacy, 
health education and promotion. 
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